
As part of the Surviving and Thriving learning expedition, the 10th-grade 
class will be partnering with Sierra Roots to help serve lunch to members of 
our community that are experiencing homelessness. Every Thursday, a 
small group of students will walk to the First Baptist Church to help serve 
lunch in collaboration with Sierra Roots staff. Each student will have an 
opportunity to participate in this event once between now and the end of the 
school year. A SAEL staff 
member and/or parent volunteer 
will accompany students for the 
duration of this experience. 
More information about Sierra 
Roots can be found online at 
www.sierraroots.org/​. Return 
the attached waiver as soon as 
possible so we can begin this valuable work soon.  
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